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Mr. Marshall J. Breger, Chairman
Administrative Conference of !the United States

i2120 L Street, N.W.
Suite 500
Washington, D.C. 20037

|
Dear Chairman Breger:

In response to the request contained in your letter of
December 14, 1990, I am pleased to designate Mr. James M.
Cutchin, IV, Office of the General Counsel, as the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission's (NRC's) Dis )ute Resolution Specialist,
tir. Cutchin can be reached by telep'ione at (301)-492-1800.

The NRC looks forward to working with the Administrative
Conference of the United States in efforts to implement the
Adniinistrative Dispute Resolution Act, P.L. 101-552.

Sincercly,.

we .

Kenneth ti. Carr
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